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June 15, 2018 

Ms. Pamela Johnson 
Beverly Hills Unified School District 
255 South Lasky Drive 
Beverly Hills, CA 90212 
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TERMINATION OF WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS - EL RODEO SCHOOL, 605 
NORTH WHITTIER DRIVE, BEVERLY HILLS, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 16-036, Cl-10230, 
ORDER NO. R4-2014-0187, SERIES NO. 069, GLOBAL ID WDR1000039424) 

Dear Ms. Johnson: 

On July 11 , 2016, the Regiona l Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you that 
the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-2014-0187, which 
specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDRs). 

In a letter dated June 6, 2018, Mr. Maulik J. Bavishi of RPS (formerly Iris Environmental), on 
behalf of Beverly Hills Unified School District, notified the Regional Board that the injection of 
chemicals at the site was completed in July 2016. Since you have no plan to inject chemicals in 
the future, the coverage under Regiona l Board Order No. R4-2014-0187 for the subject site is 
hereby terminated, with the exception of enforcement under the terms of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. Peter Raftery at (213) 620-
6156 (Peter.Raftery@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric 
Wu at (213) 576-6683 (Eric.Wu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

Executive Officer 

cc (via email): Mr. Maulik J. Bavishi, RPS (formerly Iris Environmental) 
Ms. Xihong Scarlett Zhai, Department of Toxic Substances Control 
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